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Providing better 

facilities for all.

REDEVELOPMENT OF MAZENOD’S 
FOOD TECHNOLOGY CENTRE

For the past 58 years, Mazenod families have generously 
contributed to improving College facilities, and you have 
continued that tradition. The College is extremely proud of 
the facilities and grounds that are provided and maintained 
for our school community, and we thank all who have made 
vital contributions to the continued growth of our College.

The Mazenod Foundation has launched a capital 
fundraising campaign for the existing Food Technology 
centre utilised by students from Years 8-10.

This facility, located in the Year 7 Complex, is outdated and 
no longer supports modern food technology / hospitality 
learning. With a substantial increase in size and function, 
the provision of a high-quality Food Technology learning 
space and associated facilities, including dedicated theory 
classroom, will support the curriculum and the great 
demand and enthusiasm for this much-loved educational 
program within the College.

We acknowledge the original custodians of the land on which we learn, the Bunurong People of the Kulin Nation.
Mazenod is committed to working in partnership to establish a future of reconciliation and shared story.
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Your contribution matters.

The redevelopment of Food Technology sits within a broader and more substantial Mazenod 
Year 7 Complex redevelopment costing $3.7m - fully funded by the College in the absence of 
Commonwealth and State Capital Grant support. This Year 7 project will include an additional 
10th Year 7 classroom to meet increased community demand for a Mazenod education with 
improved indoor-outdoor connections, alterations to make learning spaces more adaptable 
to support a wider range of learning modes, and furniture changes and upgrades. This refresh 
will bring the key entry year level for new students and families to the College up to the 
contemporary high standards of the remainder of the learning spaces for Years 8-12 on campus.

The Foundation is seeking to raise critical tax-deductible funds to 
support the redevelopment of the Food Technology space. We are 
honoured that prominent Mazenod alumnus and restaurateur, 
George Calombaris (MOC1996), is lending his support for this 
project and will be our campaign Patron. The Foundation also 
acknowledges the support of Scott Giannuzzi (MOC1998) through 
his family business, Hospitality World Direct.

Donor $1,000 – $4,999
Major Donor - $5,000 and above

All donations of $1,000 or more will be 
acknowledged on a donor board in the 

redeveloped Food Technology space.

For further information or to make a 
donation, please visit:

www.mazenod.vic.edu.au/support-
mazenod/current-projects

Donation tiers

“Upgrading the Food Technology 

area provides students with a more 

modern and safe learning environment, 

enhancing their efficiency, practical 

skills and engagement. With access 

to new facilities, students can 

experiment with a wider range of 

cooking techniques, gaining hands-on 

experience that boosts their confidence 

and culinary abilities. A well-equipped 

kitchen also encourages collaboration 

and problem-solving, essential skills for 

future careers in any field.”

Kate Sanford
Food Technology Teacher

Gift: $25 - $999
The College is extremely grateful for any 
single tax-deductible donation or pledge 

over two years.
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